
9th April 2020  

FROM US TO YOU 
 

During this very difficult time we send you our very best wishes for Easter and 
hope that you are all staying safe and well.  Don’t forget the workbook packs 
available for use after Easter! 
 

REMINDER-school is open (except Bank Holidays) for the children of key workers to provide child 
care.  In order for us to make sure staff are available we ask that only those who absolutely need 
cover use this facility and that you give us a minimum of 2 days notice of the cover you need.  

Please send in your stories, drawings, paintings etc. to: Byron@oasisbyron.org   

Online holiday games and  

activities: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/

games 

 

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/

kids-activities/ 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/

activities/indoor-activities 

 

https://fordingbridge.org.uk/  

 

https://www.adventure-

learning.org.uk/ 

DUCK UPDATE (DUCKDATE?) 

The ducklings are getting really big now 

and they love their new home. 

Apart from practising their waddle walk, 

they enjoy a good swim in their new pond. 

Soon they should be grown up enough to 

move into their bespoke duck-house,    

courtesy of Lara Burgess! 

https://fordingbridge.org.uk/2K8Z-1KNHH-5FO7FQ-111GED-0/c.aspx

